









Date: 12/02/2014

Dear Consumer,

Westmeath County Council is currently in the process of undertaking a major watermain rehabilitation project in Mullingar Town to replace the existing distribution pipe network.

Westmeath County Council is installing the new watermains and services to improve the overall operations of the distribution network.

The Contractor undertaking this work is Shareridge Ltd on behalf of Westmeath County Council.

We will be starting work in your area from Monday 17th February 2014 for approximately 2 weeks.

Further information on the project is available on the following: http://www.westmeathcoco.ie/en/ourservices/waterservices/erdfmainsrehabilitationprogr amme/

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact Kevin McEvoy on 087-9164270, Laura Griffey on 086-0224223 or alternatively you can contact Alicia in our Head Office on 094-9024663.

Yours faithfully

Shareridge Ltd.